Be Your Best Self

September 2022

Open Morning — Saturday 8th October 2022

After the success of last year, the school’s annual Open Morning will once again be on a
Saturday: Saturday 8 October 2022 from 9.00am -12.00pm. The event gives prospective
students and their parents an opportunity to see the school at work.

Your child has been invited to take an active part on this occasion and | hope you will Tadca ster
support us in allowing them to do so. Students involved in the morning will need to be Grammar School

at school by 8.40am in full school uniform. They should go straight to the area where

they have been asked to support and register with the teacher. Guides should register at School Reception and
then meet in the Main Hall on the ramp. Training will be given to Guides before the morning.

The morning will close at 12.00pm and students will need to have made their own arrangements to get home.

You are, of course, most welcome to join us for the morning. It is an opportunity to see what actually goes on
in school and visit different areas with which you may not be familiar.

Permission is essential for students to participate and can be completed using the following link by Monday
26th September 2022:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScEoBFE5qgoRdhhWE wATxwWIVFRZsdbZJH9jusP4MgZ1Xs1kw/vie
wform

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

oy

Mrs J Kay
Associate Assistant Headteacher

Headteacher: Mr A Parkinson B.Sc (Hons) M.Ed M.Sc
Toulston, Tadcaster, North Yorkshire. LS24 9NB
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